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Strong objection, as we already have the three dogs brewery on the ground level
commercial at Miramar Village,  no need to have the second one so close between
each other, not mentioned on Russell street there is another brewery, and more
around Semiahmoo Mall, 
that is enough,  We need quiet time during weekdays and weekends nights. 

Thanks,

T  Chen
Owner,  White Rock
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